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Resident inspector followup review of the event is in progress. Preliminary
reviews indicate that plant equipment response was proper. Problems with the

B feedwater regulating valve controller were identified and corrected. Following
repairs, the reactor was taken critical at 2006 hours on April 24, 1982.

Media interest is expected due to the sensitivity to nuclear power issues in
the area and due to licensee information releases about the shutdown. No
press release is planned by the NRC. The State of Vermont has been informed.

NRC Region I (Philadelphia) received initial notification of this event by
telephone on April 24, 1982 between the NRC Headquarters and Region I Duty
Officers. On April 26, 1982, further information was supplied to Region I by
the Senior Resident Inspector.

Contact: W. J. Raymond/S. J. Collins R. Gallo E. J. Brunner
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